
 

 

 
13 June 2024 
 
Dear Parent or Carer, 
 
RE: School Uniform Donations  
  
In conjunction with the Friends of Driffield School we now have a pre-owned uniform 
shop, to enable parents and carers to purchase pre-used, good condition uniform at 
a considerably lower cost, to help with the current cost of living climate. 
 
We would therefore be very grateful that now your child is leaving Driffield School 
and Sixth Form that you donate your child’s old uniform to the school to support this 
initiative. 
 
Uniform can be donated during term time 8 am to 4.30 pm at ACE reception and 9 
am to 2 pm during the summer holiday. 
  
Yours faithfully,  
  

  

  
Mrs D Dalton  
Deputy Headteacher  
 
 
 


